
The Department for Education (DfE) has published new Statutory Guidance and Regulations on Exclusions
which come into effect from 1 September 2023. 

We hosted this webinar to help bring you up to date with these changes and to offer practical guidance on what you can do to prepare for

the new academic year. 

During the webinar we cover: 

Use of remote meetings from 1 September and transitional arrangements

Cancelling suspensions and exclusions and maximum suspension periods

Answering some of the frequently asked questions about suspensions and exclusions

Updates to our exclusions support and resources

Q&A
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